
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

SWEETWATER COUNTY SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL DISTRICT #1 

BUDGET AMENDMENT 
 

 

Notice is herby given of a Public Hearing to amend the Operations Budget within The 

Sweetwater County Solid Waste Disposal District #1 FY 2023-2024 budget in the amount of 

$5,500,000 due to funding needed to construct a new disposal cell at the Rock Springs Landfill. 

To address this need, $5,500,000 will be moved from reserves to the Operations Budget. 

 

Said hearing will take place at the monthly board meeting of The Sweetwater County Solid 

Waste Disposal District #1. The meeting will be held at the Sweetwater County Health and 

Human Services Building Conference Room in Rock Springs, Wyoming on the 13th day of May, 

2024 at 5:30 P.M. At this time, any and all interested persons may appear and express their 

opinion regarding the budget amendment. 

 

Dated at Rock Springs, Wyoming this 2nd day of May 2024 

       

Board of Directors 

      Sweetwater County Solid Waste Disposal District #1 

 

 

Please Advertise as a Legal Advertisement on May 3, 2024 


